January 2017

Visitors From China (added 20.01.17)

Yesterday we had a visit from Ms Wang Su and Mr Luo Fuon; Directors of the China Future School
Lab which is part of National Institute of Education Sciences within the Ministry of Education

in China. We also had representatives from Twig coming to see how we use TigTag and TigTag Jr to
enhance learning in Science. After visiting rooms 2 and 15, they were very impressed with the
children's engagement with Sciences and with their active learning. It is great to know that schools
around the world can be inspired by the good practice here at Calderwood.

Record website visits! (added 20.01.17)

Our school website has just received its 100,000th visit this week! What an amazing number! Here's
to a new year and to the next 100,000 visits to our school page!

New publications added (added 20.01.17)

Visit our INFORMATION page to find our January 2017 newsletter and the School Handbook for
2017. Newsletters were sent out by email to parents/guardians but you can access a copy from the
website for family and friends to keep up-to-date with everything at Calderwood Primary.

New P1 Pupil Registration for School (added 16.01.17)

Registration for our new P1 intake begins this week. We will be operating an appointment system
this year and we would like to invite you to call the office on 0141 647 1277 to book a 15 minute
appointment to register your child. Your appointment will fall within one of the following sessions:

e Monday 16th January 9.30-11.30am
e Tuesday 17th January 2-5pm
e Thursday 19th January 3-5.45pm

Please remember that only a PARENT can register their child for school and you should please bring
along your child’s FULL birth certificate and 2 proofs of residence (utility bill, bank statement etc.)
We look forward to meeting you there.

Library Reopens Next Week (added 16.01.17)

Our school Librarians are hard at work to have our lending library back up and running for the week
beginning 23rd January. Unfortunately, there are great number of overdue books and we would
please ask that you could check at home for library books which have not yet been returned. If the
overdue items can please be returned by Wednesday 18th January, this will allow the pupils, staff
and parent helpers who run our wonderful library to have them checked back in so that all pupils
can borrow a new book this new year! Thank you for your support.


http://www.calderwood-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/cps_information.htm

